
Submission 136 – Sam T 
 

Remote ID is going to hamper the growing sport of FPV, and hobby flyers in general, in Australia. FPV pilots tend 
to build their quadcopters using Commercial Off the Shelf components from OEM manufacturers, rather than 

purchasing pre-built quadcopters from one manufacturer. Components are regularly swapped between multiple 
quadcopters or replaced as they are damaged. Remote ID will not work to uniquely identify quadcopters built in 

this manner and will create an unnecessary burden to hobby pilots. 
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